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Violence and Aggression Policy

Report by

Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side)
Background
A revised Violence and Aggression Policy was agreed at the Renfrewshire
JNC in June 2018. It has become evident that not all Headteachers are aware
of the protocols to be followed and there is an additional problem around the
associated paperwork.
Action
Headteachers to be reminded that the protocols to combat violence and
aggression towards staff in schools must be followed, principally risk

assessments and action plans as laid out in the policy. Renfrewshire Council
to ensure that the supporting reporting mechanisms are available to all staff.



